
 

Updates from the Town of Andover on COVID-19 6.23.20 

Dear Residents, 

Please read the following updates and information.  

Rules & Guidelines 

 The Town Hall still remains closed to the public. Please call or email staff with questions and services you need. 
 The Board of Selectmen have approved public gatherings to resume as long as all Governor’s Executive Orders are 

followed. 
 Town and board meetings will continue to be held virtually via Zoom platform. Call-in directions are located on the 

meeting agendas and calendar on our website.  
 The Public Library is open again with rules and changes, please read on their Facebook page and be patient as they 

welcome everyone back.  

Resources 

 Visit www.cdc.gov  for official government updates.  
 Visit www.ehhd.org for local updates.  
 Call 2-1-1 for general info about COVID-19. 
 Hartford Healthcare 24 hour hotline: 860-972-8100 or (toll-free) 1-833-621-0600 
 CT Children’s COVID Hotline:  1-833-226-2362 
 Eastern Connecticut Health Network: 860-533-4611 
 Food Pantry/Foodshare schedules can be viewed on the Social Services page on the town website.  

Mobile Foodshare 9:00 to 9:30 A.M. at Andover Elementary School on Wednesday, June 24th. All future Foodshare 
days will be hosted at the First Congregational Church at 359 Route 6.  
Food Pantry from 9:00 A.M. to 10:00 A.M. at First Congregational Church parking lot. Next one is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 1st. Pantry and Foodshare rotate every other Wednesday.  

Stay Connected 

 Visit the following sites and Facebook pages for ALL updates: 
o Town website: www.andoverct.org We will be launching our new site soon! Stay tuned. 
o Town Facebook Page:   www.facebook.com/townofandoverct  
o Public Library Facebook page www.facebook.com/AndoverPublicLibrary.CT 

Stay safe, 

Eric Anderson 

Town Administrator 

 

http://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.ehhd.org/
http://www.andoverct.org/
http://www.facebook.com/townofandoverct
http://www.facebook.com/AndoverPublicLibrary.CT

